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Flu Vaccine Offered for Houston County Students & Employees 
 
HOUSTON COUNTY, GA – The Houston County School District has partnered with the Houston 
County Health Department for the 16th year to offer free flu vaccines to students and employees. The 
flu shot is being offered at 42 sites between October 15 and November 14. In order for students to 
receive the vaccine at school, parents are required to complete an online consent form by September 
20.  
 
The 2024-2025 School Based Influenza Vaccine Consent Form is available online. Forms will not be 
accepted after September 20. Visit the North Central Health District’s website to learn more about the 
flu. For more information, please contact your child’s school or Dana Rollins, Coordinator of Health 
Related Services, at (478) 988-6200, ext. 3555, or dana.rollins@hcbe.net. 
 
A vaccine clinic schedule is shown below and can also be found online. 
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